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 PRESS RELEASE 
 

(pursuant to the art. 144 octies, 2° paragraph - Issuers Regulation) 
 

Rome, 24 March 2014 - Notice is hereby given that at the expiry date for the submission of the slates of 

candidates for the appointment of the members of the Board of Statutory Auditors - pursuant to Article 15 of 

the bylaws and Article 144-sexies, fourth paragraph, of the Issuers Regulation - it has been submitted only 

one slate. Therefore, pursuant to Article 144-sexies, fifth paragraph, of the Issuers Regulation, the 

Shareholders, that alone or with other Shareholders, representing at least 1% of share capital, may submit 

further slates of candidates until 27 March 2014 at 12:00 p.m., with the modalities provided for by laws and 

regulations in force. The lists submitted by Shareholders for the appointment of the Board of Statutory 

Auditors shall be made available to the public with the modalities and within the terms provided for by laws 

and regulations in force. 
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